
The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Sharon F. Lyles.

DIGEST
SCR 5 Engrossed 2018 Regular Session Mizell

Expresses opposition to and requests the United States Army Corps of Engineers to deny the pending
permit application for the proposed "One Lake" project which would dam the Pearl River and build
a 1,500 acre lake near Jackson, Mississippi.


